10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 19 November 1982
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Thank you so much for writing to me after my
Guildhall speech. I am delighted that you approve!
As I think I made clear in my speech, we must make
sure that understandable hope at the change of

leadership in the Soviet Union does not encourage

wishful thinking.

Sir John Russell




